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*MEDIA ADVISORY*

The Fox Theatre Announces Application Deadline for Fox Gives’ 
Single-Year Grant Program, Aug.1
Nonprofit invites historic theaters and landmark structures throughout Georgia to apply
ATLANTA (July 22, 2024) – The Fox Theatre invites historic theaters and landmarks throughout Georgia to apply for their Fox Gives’ Single-Year Grant Program. The program – which addresses emergency needs, historic structure studies or planning, technical assistance, and preservation grants – requires a Letter of Intent (LOI) to be submitted for review by Sunday, July 28. Once approved, applications are due by Thursday, Aug. 1. Historic theaters or landmarks are encouraged to apply for this prestigious opportunity of historic preservation and restoration. 
From its humble beginning as a struggling movie palace to the award-winning venue The Fox Theatre has become today, the nonprofit has channeled its preservation mission into a beacon of hope for other historic venues throughout Georgia and the Southeast. Since its inception in 2008, Fox Gives, the theatre’s enhanced community partnerships program, has demonstrated its commitment to historic preservation, awarding $3.2 million in financial assistance. With a generous $500,000 annual budget solely dedicated to the Single-Year Grant Program, Fox Gives provides financial support, restoration expertise, and operational mentorship to historic theaters and structures in need. Apply now to secure vital funding and guidance from the prestigious grant program and become a part of the Fox Gives mission – preserving cultural treasures for future generations!

WHAT: Fox Gives’ Single-Year Grant Program

WHEN: LOI due on Sunday, July 28. Once approved, applications are due on Thursday, Aug. 1. 

HOW: Applicants must submit their a Letter of Intent to the Fox Gives Grant Portal.

For more information about the Fox Gives Single-Year Grant Program and to apply, please visit foxtheatre.org. Applicants are encouraged to read the grant program guidelines prior to submission. Please direct any application questions to Leigh.Burns@foxtheatre.org. Technology questions should be directed to Maggie.Fuller@foxtheatre.org.
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